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October 31, 1944

Dr. Forrest C, Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for your letter of October 19th, and

so there will not be a slip-up, I am writing you to
advise that I am counting on you for an article on
or before November 15th for the December issue. Are
you planning to write on the various defenses?

I have promises of three very find articles -
one by Frank Keaney of Rhode Island State on funda-
mentals and one by Everett Dean. We should be pretty

well represented nationally.

Yours very truly,

Dhee ¥

Alice K. Griffith
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